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Foxes Grounds week this term 

started off by looking at Life 

Cycles. Following the work Foxes 

had been doing on Puberty the 

week before. Foxes first started 

by looking at the lifecycle of a 

human. They then compared this 

to the life cycle of an animal.  

More specifically they looked at 

the life cycle of a sea turtle. Next 

they looked at the life cycles of 

plants. To do this we went into 

the woods and picked some 

flowers which we then cut open 

to identify the male and female 

parts of the flower. This gave us a 

good basis to then understand 

the process of pollination and 
fertilisation.   



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

After spending a lot of the week looking at 

lifecycles we decided to use our woods and our 

out door learning environments in a different way. 

We did this by studying the ART of pointillism and 

used our school grounds as a place to sketch and 

use our new skill. The area we focused the most 

on was the pond.    



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  


